





THE COMPASS

Southern Road Primary School Newsletter

Headteacher's update

Friday 9th July

Another busy week of sporting events (and rain!) both in and outside of school. Most of you will have seen that the England football team progressed to their first final in 55 years! The team really represents all that is good about our school- teamwork, resilience, diversity and not forgetting hugely talented! Fingers crossed for the final this Sunday!

This week we also said goodbye to one of our most experienced and caring school governors. Bronwen Stuckey (photo below) was our most recent chair of the governing board and has been a governor at the school for over 20 years! She has been incredibly committed and supportive of everything that we do here at Southern Road. Bronwen cares deeply about the pupils and staff at Southern Road.

She will be sorely missed but is very deserving of the rest and relaxation in North Wales that awaits. I am pleased to also announce that her replacement will be Amirul Haque who will now take on the role of chair of the governing board. Many thanks to both.

Have a good weekend and enjoy the football...it's coming home apparently. Mr MacGregor

Newsletter shoutout

"Well done to all the Reception pupil for their amazing big write they did recently. From Ms Bobat



Virtual Parent's Evening Thursday 15th July-School finishes at 1.45pm Appointments from 2pm- book on Parentmail



Amazing work 6AS, you've gone from 39% to the top of the charts! 2RC and 5PG have made huge improvements as well - can they make it to 100% before next week?

Next Friday is your last chance to reach the top of the charts before the holidays! Good luck!

Southern Road Most Played!

- 6MC 100%
- 6AS 100%
- 5VP 100%
- 3LV 100%
 - 5. 4KB 97%
 - 2RC 94% 6.
- 3NA 94% 7.
- 5CW 93%
- 4DL 93%
- 6LT 90% 10.
- 4LP 90% 11.
- 2TB 90%
- 2CD 85%
- 5PG 73%
- 3TP 30%



Free Before and After School Provision for all working parents of Reception pupils. begins September 2021







Other Reception pupil's attendance may be agreed by the school on a case by case basis.

For further information please contact the school direct



Attendance award



Well done to 1NW and 1GS who had 100% attendance this week!

Key Dates

Monday 12th July Some Year 6 pupils at Lister

Tuesday 13th July Violin lessons in Y5



Wednesday 14th July Yr6 to Chessington

Thursday 15th July VIRTUAL PARENT CONSULTATION **SCHOOL FINISHES AT 1.45pm**

Friday 16th July Last day of term for Nursery Pupils



Website:



www.southernroadprimary.com



Contact:

0208 471 9048



info@southernroadprimary.com



@SouthernRoadPri